Timothy Randolph

Thank you for your thorough and careful evaluation of the need to designate Puget Sound as a No
Discharge Zone.

I appreciate your careful evaluation of our need to designate Puget Sound as a No Discharge Zone.
It is now crucial that Puget Sound join Nearly 100 other important US waterways as a No
Discharge Zone.

Our region has failed to designate No Discharge Zones for any waters, yet Puget Sound is a dying
resource that needs this protection. I fully support Department of Ecologys determination and
proposal to establish the Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.

I strongly support establishing a No Discharge Zone for Puget Sound. The maritime community -
fishing, recreation and tourism communites - value the health of Puget Sound. It is a small ask to
require vessels that dont have proper holding tanks onboard to now, in 2017, step up to do their part
to keep our waters clean.

Again, thank you for your hard work. Please establish the Puget Sound No Discharge Zone.



